
March 20, 2023

To Whom it May Concern:

Thank you for taking the time and consideration in reading this letter. We are speaking in support
of Niemuth Manor and we support the many great things they have done to this community by
opening up their venue. We are Tin Can Bar Co., a mobile beverage service and wedding vendor.
We have been residents of the county for over 20 years.

We have had the opportunity to work with Niemuth Manor and they have always been
conscientious of the guidelines that need to be followed as the owners of the venue and also
ensured that all vendors who have been to the venue adhere to all necessary guidelines. They
have always been extremely professional and it's been great for our business to work with them.

There are 8 other venues in the RR zone and 33 in Calaveras county zoned either RR, RA, A1,
C1, or C2.

There is no zone in this County that allows these such economically and socially beneficial
events to occur and this must be fixed. Only Niemuth Manor has been called out by the County
for no specific reason. Shutting down their business will not only be shutting down one business,
it will be shutting down and limiting other vendors and businesses that are frequently at their
events.

Please allow them to continue, temporarily until the County fixes its zoning code.

Thank you for your time,

Tin Can Bar Co.
tincanbarco@gmail.com
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